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You are an employee 
and you have lied to 
your boss about your 

qualifications and now 
you want to come 

clean. 
 

You have forgotten to 
pass on an important 
message to your boss 

and have just 
remembered it was 

about a meeting they 
were supposed to 
attend yesterday. 

 

You have repeated an 
offensive joke in public 
and have really upset a 

colleague. 
 

Your friend has done 
something really lovely 

for you and you 
showed no 

appreciation for their 
efforts. 

 

You gave your 
colleague unsolicited 
advice in their area of 
expertise in front of 

their boss. 
 

You have embarrassed 
your friend in front of 
their family and friends 
and want to apologize. 

 

You promised to spend 
time with your best 

friend but accidentally 
made a commitment to 

someone else too. 
 

You have been 
neglecting your 

responsibilities at work 
and your boss wants to 
talk to you. He looks 

angry. 

 
You have made fun of 
your friend in public. 

They are upset. 
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You have been taking 
your anger out on a 
friend who doesn’t 

deserve it. She’s had 
enough. 

 

You have yet again 
forgotten to bring 
money to pay your 

share at a group dinner 
and your friends had to 

pay for you. 

You have told your 
friend something your 

partner wanted to 
keep secret and they 

have found out. 
He/she is disappointed. 

 

You borrowed your 
friend’s shirt for an 
important interview 

and spilt coffee on it. 

You went out on a 
date and spent the 

entire evening on your 
phone. Your date is not 

happy. 

You have arranged to 
meet your sibling at a 
certain place and you 

were very late. 
 

You have forgotten 
about your father’s 

birthday and he is really 
upset. 

You haven’t been doing 
your share of the 

housework and your 
housemate is annoyed. 

You have broken 
something of value 

that belongs to your 
mother. 

 


